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Phone: (518) 486-6090; Fax: (518) 474-8299 
   E-mail: StudentSupportServices@mail.nysed.gov; Web: www.p12.nysed.gov/sss 

Commissioner’s Student  Health and Safety Conference for Nonpublic Schools  
(November 4, 2013)  
Recap of Meeting  

Summary:  In an effort to promote student health and safety for all schools in the State, the Department held 
a Student Health and Safety Conference for Nonpublic Schools on November 4, 2013.  The purpose of this 
conference was to share health information and best practices tailored to support the needs of the non-public 
school. Professionals knowledgeable and experienced in the fields of school health services, medicine, and 
environmental health presented information in their respective areas of expertise, and over 100 administrators 
and personnel from nonpublic schools across the state were in attendance.  

other school personnel in a coordinated school health model; appropriate actions to take for ill students if no 
school health professionals are present;  and the impact that environmental and building conditions may have 
on student health.    
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